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Ref. No. : BCB/079/2020-21 Date : 18/08/2020.

Circular

In terms of notification of Govt. of West Bengal vide no. 2259-F(P2) dated 20™ July 2020, the
Additional Chief Secretary, Govt. of West Bengal, notified that “ the Government is pleased to
declare that all Saturday shall be public holidays under the Negotiable Instruments Act, 1881 in
respect of all bank branches working in the State of West Bengal, in addition to the existing
holidays on 2™ and 4™ Saturdays. This will take immediate effect and will remain in force until
further notification.” ‘

Pursuant to the above notification of Govt. of West Bengal and subsequent circular of SLBC,
henceforth, all Saturday will be observed as holiday under N.I. Act and will remain effective until
further notification in this regard.

On 8" August 2020, the Govt. had withdrawn LOCKDOWN , so, 28™ August
2020 will be the normal working day for the bank with existing time schedule and
all public transaction will be hled on that day.

Copy forwarded for information and necessary action to :

1) Manager / Branch-in-charge of all other branches / all officers, 2)Notice Board, 3) BCB
Ltd. Employees Association, 4) Balitikuri Co-operative Bank Ltd. Staff Union.
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